Reply Slip

To:
Ms. Winnie Lo 
(Fax no: 2845 0387) 


Assistant Director of External Affairs

The Law Society of Hong Kong
Ref: Hebei- Hong Kong Week in Shijiazhuang from 23 - 25 June 2005
______
I would like to participate Hebei-Hong Kong Week in Shijiazhuang, 23 - 25 June 2005.
Name: _____________________________
Firm: ________________________________

Tel: _______________________________
Date: ________________________________
